WORLD PETROLELVI CORPORATION

Petroleum Recovery, Used Oil & Environmental Services

January 11, 2012 JAN 13 2012
FL DEP
Magdalena Gierczak, Inspector WEST PALM BEACH

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
400 North Congress Avenue

Suite #200

Woest Palm Beach, FL 33401-2319

RE: WORLD PETROLEUM CORP ON-SITE INSPECTION DATE 11/08/2011
Dear Ms. Gierczak,

As discussed during your inspections, it is World Petroleum Corporation policy and
procedure to remove the lids from each drum and process them as a batch into the roll-
off. At the end of the shift the drums and roll-offs are covered and secured in the
containment area.

World Petroleum Corporation agrees with the FDEP reminder, all roll-off should be
covered when not in use. Please find enclosed pictures of closed drums and Roll-Off as
proof of compliance.

Please do not hesitate to call me at (954) 327-0724 should you have any comments or
questions.

Sincerely,
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Philip Plerre-Louis
Compliance Officer
World Petroleum Corporation

P.O. Box 291197, Davie, FL 33329 ¢ (954) 327-0724 o Fax (954) 327-0755
























